
From:  Deanna Sereno <dsereno@ccwater.com> 
To: "'Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov'" <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
CC: Leah Orloff <lorloff@ccwater.com> 
Date:  7/3/2012 4:12 PM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 
 
Hello, 
 
Contra Costa Water District (CCWD) will participate in Workshop 2 (Bay-Delta Fishery 
Resources) and Workshop 3 (Analytical Tools). 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you, 
~ Deanna 
 
Deanna Sereno 
Water Resources Specialist 
Contra Costa Water District 
(925) 688-8079 
 
 
 
From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov [mailto:lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2012 11:34 AM 
To: Deanna Sereno 
Subject: Reminder of July 6, 2012 (at noon) Due Date to Email Interest in Participating on a 
Bay-Delta Workshop Panel 
 
 
This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board. 
[X] 
This a reminder that persons interested in participating in the Bay-Delta workshop panels should 
send an email to Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov<mailto:Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> as 
soon as possible and no later than noon on July 6, 2012.  In the subject of your email, please 
include the title "Bay-Delta Workshop Panels." 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------- 
 
The State Water Board has released a Notice of Public Workshops and Request for Information 
regarding Comprehensive Review of the Bay-Delta Plan.  The notice can be found at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/bay_delta/docs/pubnot_phs2
wrkshps.pdf. 
Written information should be submitted as indicted in the notice and as follows: 
 
-Friday, August 17, 2012 (at 12 Noon)                      Deadline for receipt of written 
information for Workshop 1 



-Friday, August 31, 2012 (at 12 Noon)                      Deadline for receipt of written 
information for Workshop 2 
-Friday, September 14, 2012 (at 12 Noon)               Deadline for receipt of written 
information for Workshop 3 and all other information related to review of the Bay-Delta Plan 
 
Questions regarding the facilitation of these workshops should be directed to Dr. Brock 
Bernstein, Workshops Facilitator, at (805) 646-8369 or 
brockbernstein@sbcglobal.net<mailto:brockbernstein@sbcglobal.net>.   Questions regarding 
this notice should be directed to Richard Satkowski at (916) 341-5439 or 
rsatkowski@waterboards.ca.gov<mailto:rsatkowski@waterboards.ca.gov>. 
 
 


